
 

 

Subject: Share your Feedback by completing the Family/Caregiver Survey 

 

Dear Oceanair families and caregivers, 

 

You are the most important people in your child’s life, and we want to ensure you have the opportunity to shape their school 

experience.  

 

We’re asking that you participate in our 15-minute survey that will help our school improve our communication, academic 

programming, and overall experience for you and your child.  

 

Visit the link below or scan the QR Code to complete the survey by 5/7/25.   

Survey Link and QR Code:  

https://bit.ly/NorfolkFamilySurvey 

  

 
 

We believe that families and caregivers are a key element in a child’s education experience. To us, your feedback is invaluable. The 

family/caregiver survey is designed to help us understand your experiences with our school and gain insight on how we can engage 

with you more effectively. Our goal is simply to help our school become better at engaging you and your family in your child’s 

learning. Together we can create the best learning environment possible for your child.  

 

We are working with TNTP to conduct the survey. Responses will be anonymous and only used to inform future family/caregiver 

engagement strategies.  You should only complete one survey for our school.  If you have multiple children at the school, answer 

the questions with your eldest child in mind.  

 

Thank you in advance for taking the time to share your feedback.  

 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FNorfolkFamilySurvey&data=05%7C02%7Cadenson%40nps.k12.va.us%7Cb36b1f84a2e444b319ba08dd779ee746%7C0c3b3cb60d6a4d31b043f61fb69363d3%7C0%7C0%7C638798246559701406%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=k%2BzVtoxu06KVt%2Fwk9Z2soUe4IJPLvYaAyeuBKBj%2Bpb4%3D&reserved=0

